
Motion from the Committee on 

Credentials for General 

Conference 

The Committee on Credentials moves that, pursuant to Judicial Council 

Memorandum Number 1485, the postponed 2020 General Conference 

authorize a one-time exception to our quadrennial election cycle in order to 

authorize the credentialing of persons who were provisionally elected in 2023 

as delegates or reserve delegates to the Jurisdictional/Central Conference. 

The credentialing process for these provisionally elected Jurisdictional/Central 

Conference delegates will begin 48 hours after the motion is approved by the 

body. An announcement will be made as soon as the process is open and 

ready to begin. 

The annual conferences that have not yet held elections to fill delegation 

vacancies for the 2024 Jurisdictional or 2025 Central Conferences may do so 

at their next conference session. 

(Diane Brown, chair) 
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